

# St. Bede Catholic School

26910 Patrick Ave. Hayward, CA 94544 Phone (510)782-3444

Pastor – Father Seamus Farrell Principal – Mrs. Lisa Greco

Fax (510)782-2243

April 1, 2020 Our Mission

St. Bede School is a safe, inclusive, Catholic community, where students reach their fullest potential.



## **Blessings**

Dear Lord. Thank you for all that you have done for us, thank you for my family, friends, that I have a roof over my head, that I have entertainment, for my school and for the whole world. Thank you Lord! Amen. Evan, gr 6

#### Calendar

- 4/9 Holy Thursday; Easter Break Begins
- 4/12 Easter Sunday
- 4/13-4/17 Easter Break

#### **School News**

#### **FACE**

Due to the current situation, FACE award notifications will be sent later than normal. Please be on the lookout for this information.

#### Thank You For The Kind Comments!

"I wanted to also let you guys know what an excellent job you have been doing with the distance learning." The transition has almost been flawless. We are so blessed to have you all. My husband was even bragging to his co worker how our kids haven't missed a beat."

"Definitely YES we are returning. There is no place our daughters as well as my husband and I would rather be.

Who would take as good of care for our girls as you and the staff there do especially when they come into the office when they have an ouchie.

We can't wait to be back and see your awesome smile, all the staff, kids and our St Bede framily."

"I wanted to commend you, Mrs. Greco, and ALL of St. Bede staff for your communication and all the effort that is being put into teaching the kids; being a former educator, I know it can't be easy as teaching is a hard job even when in the classroom. I have to say that Mrs. Cruz has been such a rockstar for 2nd grade! My husband and I are really impressed with the amount of learning that goes on with our child at home and happy that he is still learning a bunch as if he were in a physical classroom. I was initially really nervous with how everything was going to go down with the at-home learning with me working full-time (and still have to work in the office a few days a week since my company is an essential business) as well as my husband working full-time from home, but we've had a really smooth transition. Mrs. Cruz has been super responsive with all my questions and is very organized. I also love that the kids meet through Zoom 2-3 times a day - it adds a little bit of normalcy to the day and the kids really enjoy seeing each other. My coworkers have complained to me about how their kids' at home learning is going with their schools whereas I have nothing but good things to say about St. Bede. ST. BEDE STAFF IS STELLAR and I'm grateful everyday to be a part of this community!

Thank you to the moon and back!! And if there is anything you guys need for support, please do not hesitate to ask!"

### Thank you to the many families who responded to the Intent to Return 2020-2021

Great job in responding! We only have 15 families left to hear from! Please find the attached online fillable Intent to Return form and email it to Ninfa at <a href="mailto:ngalindo@csdo.org">ngalindo@csdo.org</a>.

For those of you who need to send in the registration payment, please mail it to:

St. Bede Catholic School 26910 Patrick Ave Hayward, CA 94544 Attn: Ninfa / Sue Ann

We, the St. Bede Staff would like to thank our wonderful students and families for your kindness and continued support! We appreciate you all!